
ST PAUL’S EPISCOPAL CHURCH  

ANNUAL MEETING 

JANUARY 23, 2022 

Annual meeting was held during the regular Sunday service and called to order at 9:00. 

Senior Warden Barb Mannor declared a quorum of members present. 

Motion made by Ed Henneke to approve minutes of 2021, supported by Maggie Hart and 

approved by acclamation.   

Vestry proposal: The Vestry of St. Paul’s Episcopal Church hereby proposes that the by-laws be 

suspended and the congregation allow the Senior and Junior Wardens to continue to serve in 

their positions for one year if it is the will of the Vestry. Accepted by Barb Mannor for Senior 

and Becky Bennett.  Passed 

Treasurers Report: George Gibson and Maggie Hart. 

Address of Priest in Charge Fr. Don Davidson 

The nominating committee presented  Joel Arnold, Tina Morrison, Celeste Lord to serve three-

year terms on the Vestry. There were no further nominations. Ed Henneke supported by Jelecia 

Geraghty moved their election.  Passed 

The Nominating Committee presented Audrey Stephens, Shane Geraghty, Jelecia Geraghty, 

Tamara Oertel to serve as delegated to the Diocesan Convention in October 2022.  There were 

no further nominations.  Jennie Field, supported by Alecia Ford moved their election. Passed 

Report from Fr. Don Davidson Priest-in-charge given. 

Report from Senior Warden Barb Mannor and Junior Warden Becky Bennett 

Body Builder Certificates: 

Mary Mitchen-Beren 

Tom Shriver 

Joan Reynolds 

Edythe Peake 

Walt Peake 

Patrice Shriver 

Tim Grant 

Tamara Oertel received appreciation gift for service Vestry and as Senior Warden . 



Reports as posted on-line were declared received. 

The Annual Meeting was adjourned at 10:27. 

 

Jan Bugbee 

Clerk Pro-tem 

 

                                                    

 

 


